
 

 

 

 
 
August 19, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director & Secretary 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re: Docket No. 10-261 
 PSNH 2010 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
On behalf of the Conservation Law Foundation, please find enclosed for filing with the Commission 
an original and seven copies of CLF’s Objection To Public Service Company Of New Hampshire’s 
Motion To Amend Its July 15, 2011 Motion For Protective Order.  A copy of this filing has been sent 
electronically to all parties on the PUC’s service list. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please feel free to contact me at 225-3060 should you 
have any questions. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
        

        
        

N. Jonathan Peress 
 
Encl. 
 
Cc: DE 10-261 service List (electronically) 
 
 
  


